
  

 

Japanese Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan Visits Grenada 

His Excellency Mitsunari Okamoto, Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan, 

visited Grenada from July 25-July 27, 2018, to attend the “19th East Caribbean Ministerial 

Meeting on Sustainable Use of Living Marine Resources.”  The meeting is held annually and 

focuses on current developments and challenges in fisheries in the Caribbean. 

During his stay, Mr. Okamoto met with Dr. the Right Honourable Keith Mitchell, Prime Minister 

of Grenada, to discuss the advancement of friendly relationships and economic cooperation 

between Japan and Grenada. 

Mr. Okamoto also visited the Melville Street Fish Market, which was developed with Japan’s 

Grant Aid.                                                                              

           

 

 
  

Mr. Okamoto with Dr. the Right Honourable Keith Mitchell 

 

 

 

 
  Mr. Okamoto speaking at the Sustainable Fisheries Meeting 
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 Mr. Okamoto tours the Melville Street Fish Market with Mr. 

Crafton Isaac, Senior Fisheries Officer 

 


